' AUG ? 199
Navy Radiation Safety Committee
Chief of Naval Operations, OP-455
ATTN: K, G. Mendenhall
CDR, MSC, USN
Washington, DC 20350-2000

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION OF USN PERMITTEE
(UNDER LICENSE NO: 45-23645-01/NA)

Enclosed please find the results of an inspection conducted during
Aprii 1389 by our Region IV staff. If you have any questions or would like
additional information, contact L. Franklin at (404) 331-5788 or T. Decker at
(404) 331-2559.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
WILLIAM E. CLINE il

William E. Cline, Chief i
Nuclear Materials Safety and
Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards
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591 - Naval Hospital, Corpus Christi,
TX (Permit No. 42-00285-11NP)
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